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May 18, 2016 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL  
 
Pim de Ridder 
Director, Izzy Projects 
Fransestraat2 
6524 JA Nijmegen 
Netherlands 
pim.de.ridder@izzy-productions.nl 
 
Dear Pim de Ridder: 
 
I am writing with respect to the Environmental Assessment (EA) of the Marten Ridge 
Wind Energy Project (Project). As stated in the letter sent to you dated April 25, 2016, 
the Environmental Assessment Office (EAO) considers the fact that you have not 
replied to previous correspondence as indication that you do not wish to proceed with 
the EA for the Project. As we did not hear from you by the May 16, 2016 deadline, the 
Project has been withdrawn from the EA. 
 
The EAO will post this letter on its electronic Project Information Centre website at 
www.eao.gov.bc.ca. If you have any questions or require further information, please 
contact me by telephone at 250-387-2402 or by email at Monica.Perry@gov.bc.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monica Perry 
Executive Project Director 
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